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June 4, 1981

A

Docket No. 50-123 -

The Curators of the University
of Missouri - Rolla

ATTN: Dr. Ernest M. Spokes
Acting Dean
School of Mines and

Metallurgy
Rolla, MO 65401

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 20, 1981, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your
attention ic Inspection Report No. 81-01 forwarded by our letter dated
April 16, 1981. We will examine these matters during a subsequent
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely, -

R. F. Heishman, Acting Director
Division of Resident and

Project Inspection

cc w/ite dtd 5/20/81:
IL/fgDMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS) o

w, pFI) Iha4
g

3 JUNO M98 F )
5

%n
o... g a r " ;-

J/

, o\
' \ 9y
!

\
RI RIII J RIII g RII

aeg.ay,ds
,oyp xno,[/,v ia se1 , man

6/3/81. ,

g

8106090 473 Q
_ . .. .


